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Orange County officials are lifting all evacuation orders in the area of FM 2802/Texla Road. 
Fire crews will continue to work in the area to cover hotspots, but all homes are safe as of 1 am 
September 11th, 2023. 
 
The fire has burned 400 to 500 acres and is 40 % contained. Containment is not measured of 
how much fire is extinguished but rather how much of a perimeter line crews established 
around the fire’s path of spread.  
 
Orange County continues to remain under a burn ban. 
 
 
  

Mailing Address: 
123 South 6th Street 
Orange, Texas 77630 

Physical Address: 
11475 FM 1442 

Orange, Texas 77630 


